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"The storm has entered the Gulf." For those who live or travel near the Gulf of Mexico, this ominous
announcement commands attention, especially given the frequency and force of hurricane strikes in
recent years. Since 2004, the shores around the Gulf of Mexico have been in the crosshairs for an
increasing number of hurricanes and tropical storms, including Charley and Wilma in southwestern
Florida and Ivan, Dennis, Katrina, Rita, Gustav, and Ike along the northern Gulf coast from Panama
City to near Galveston. In this definitive guide, climatologists Barry D. Keim and Robert A. Muller
examine the big picture of Gulf hurricanes -- from the 1800s to the present and from Key West,
Florida, to Mexico's Yucatan Peninsula -- providing an extraordinary compilation and interpretation
of the entire region's hurricane and tropical storm history. Drawing from their own research and from
National Hurricane Center records, Keim and Muller examine numerous individual Gulf storms,
considering each hurricane's origin, oceanic and atmospheric influences, seasonality, track,
intensity, size, point of landfall, storm surge, and impact on life, property, and the environment. They
describe the unique features of the Gulf that influence the development of hurricanes, such as the
loop current and its eddies, and identify areas of the coastline that are more or less vulnerable
because of physical environment, socioeconomic environment, or both. They point out that the
increase in population along the Gulf Coast over the past century has led to a rise in hurricane
damage as once sparse coastlines are now lined with residents, commerce, and industry. In
addition, they assess predicted hurricane activity for coming years in light of competing climate
theories as well as cyclical patterns over the past century.Keim and Muller begin their book by
scrutinizing the Gulf's deadliest storm, the Galveston Hurricane of 1900, whose victims received
little to no warning of its approach. They then retrace 2005's Hurricane Katrina, the most costly
storm, using NHC advisories and reports. Their comparison of these two catastrophic events shows
that despite 105 years of tremendous technological advances, hurricanes remain ultimately rather
unpredictable and human warning, readiness, and response measures continue to be imperfect.
Keim and Muller also detail other memorable Gulf storms -- the Labor Day Hurricane of 1935,
Audrey, Betsy, Camille, Gilbert, Andrew, Wilma, and more -- and give the hurricane strike records
from 1901 to 2005 at thirty locations around the Gulf. They extend the New Orleans hurricane strike
record back to the middle of the nineteenth century, providing key insight into comparisons of storm
activities during the two centuries. An epilogue summarizes the destructive 2008 hurricane season,
including storms Dolly, Gustav, and Ike. Plentiful maps, charts, tables, graphs, and photos, along
with anecdotal observations and an informative text, make Hurricanes of the Gulf of Mexico a
captivating and useful volume for Gulf residents, storm trackers, or anyone fascinated by the

weather.
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I'm not sure why I was expecting something more exciting. But this is really just a historical account
fo hurricanes that have rumbled through the US gulf. It was pretty boring considering how exciting
these storms can be in real life.

the book certainly downplayed Hurricane Rita. I guess they would have had to be there. Bridge City,
Texas. Orange, Texas, Port Arthur, Texas, Mauriceville. Texas suffered major damage. It wiped
Grand Chenier, Louisiana, Cameron, Louisiana, Holly Beach, Louisiana, and Johnson's Bayou
virtually off the map. Lake Charles and surrounding suburbs suffered major damage. Hackberry,
Louisiana suffered major damage. Rita continued to cause damage as far inland as the Ark-La-Tex.
Kirbyville, Texas, Jasper, Texas, Bon Wier, Texas, Deweyville, Texas, DeRidder, Louisiana and
Merryville, Louisiana sustained heavy damage. There were families that never came back. Rita was
downplayed to a wind storm to insurance companies. Some of us were without power for over a
month. We had cattle that needed water that we couldn't pump without electricity, we had no toilets
because our water pump was electric. Yes it hit a lot of rural areas, but we had livestock and crops
that were killed or destroyed. Miles of timber were lost. Rita's winds totally destroyed houses 60-70
miles from Sabine Pass. There was no where for the majority of Texas and Louisiana citizens to
evacuate to. There was not a motel room available for hundreds of miles because of Katrina
evacuees. Then we had to pay for our rooms, and the majority of Katrina evacuees were covered by

FEMA. FEMA barely wanted to talk with victims of Rita. This is what I know of this Hurricane. Rita
was certainly a more powerful hurricane than Katrina, she just didn't hit Florida or New Orleans;
therefore, forgotten. Some of the people that went through Rita also went through Hurricane Audrey.
If you would like to write another book, do some research and talk to the victims of Hurricane Rita,
most of them are still hurting, it might surprise you. You could write and addendum to include
Hurricane Ike.I think most of your book was quite interesting.
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